Dear Tania Skelli-Yaoz,

Cyclone House
27-29 Whitfield Street W1T2SE

The latest application for work to the above concerns me as in addition to unresolved architectural
considerations in relation to 1 Colville Place, a listed building, there are still problems of
overlooking and privacy.

See my letters dated 28-10-14
29-12-14

comments forms 10-12-14
8-3-15

As indicated on the latest drawings there are now proposals for easy access to flat roofs at
various levels, protected by railings, in close proximity to 1Colville Place.

Staff at Cyclone House will be able to use these areas with subsequent overlooking and
recreational problems which would be intolerable.

Yours faithfully,
John Knight



Ref. 2016/6495/P. 27/29 Whitfield Street W1T 2SE

Dear Tania Skelli-Yaoz,

27/29 Whitfield Street is situated in a very special small corner of London, it
abuts the charming C18th terrace, Colville Place with it's array of flowering
shrubs and with the listed modern house at Nol which sits so well with it's
Georgian neighbour.

Opposite is the much used Crabtree Fields an important example of modern
garden design.

All this would be seriously compromised if the proposed insensitive and
inappropriate roof extensions at 27/29 were allowed.

Caroline Beddington
44 Edge Street W8 7PN



